VCS Infrastructure Stakeholder event 
09.00-11.00 
11th July 2022 at Number 1 Riverside, Smith Street, Rochdale, OL16 1XU
We are holding a Stakeholder event in preparation for the re-procurement of the voluntary and community sector infrastructure service in Rochdale. 
The event will be a chance to contribute to the planning and preparation of the specification, and also to find out more about the forthcoming procurement exercise.  
To book onto the session, please contact VCSINFRASTRUCTUREREPROCUREMENT@Rochdale.Gov.UK or Emma.Sercombe@Rochdale.Gov.UK on 01706 927079
